
 
The University of Auckland Engineering Faculty is commi�ed to suppor�ng and supplemen�ng the outstanding work 
being accomplished at your school and ensuring a seamless academic transi�on into next year. The Apollo program, 
a unique opportunity tailored for Māori and Pacific high school students, regardless of their current proficiency level 
in calculus. 

 
About Apollo Program:  
The Apollo Program is designed for Year 12 Māori and Pacific students, irrespec�ve of their current proficiency in 
calculus. Whether students are seeking to strengthen their founda�onal understanding or aiming to master advanced 
calculus topics, our experienced tutors offer personalized guidance tailored to individual needs. Apollo provides a 
unique opportunity for students to receive expert tutoring in a university se�ng, paving clear pathways into 
Engineering and the University of Auckland. 

Program Details: 

• Dates: December 11 - 22 and January 4 - 16  

• Days: Monday, Tuesday, Thursday & Friday  

• Time: 9:00am – 3:00pm  

• Loca�on: Auckland City Campus in the Faculty of Engineering  

• Cost: Absolutely FREE of charge 

 
Why Apollo? 

• Personalized Support: Experienced teacher & tutors provide tailored guidance. 

• Admission Assistance: Step by step help with applica�on for admission. 

• University Exposure: Introduc�on to University life and Faculty of Engineering offerings. 

• Smooth Transi�on: Helps students transi�on seamlessly from high school to university. 

 
Previous Apollo Program:  
We are pleased to announce that the 2022/2023 Apollo group has successfully completed the program. Their journey 
culminated in a five-day exam prepara�on wananga during the recent holidays. We eagerly an�cipate welcoming this 
group as part of the 2024 student intake into the Faculty of Engineering and the University of Auckland. 

Registra�on for 2023/2024 Apollo Program:  
We are now accep�ng registra�ons for the upcoming Apollo Program. To register, simply visit the link below and fill 
out the registra�on form - Link to: Apollo 2023/2024 Registra�on Form 
Spaces are limited, and we encourage students to secure their spots as soon as possible. Once students have 
registered, they will be added to our emailing list and receive all communica�ons regarding Apollo. 
 
Contacts and Ques�ons: 
If you have any ques�ons or require addi�onal informa�on, please do not hesitate to contact us  
 
Steve Watkinson - Apollo Programme Manager 
Email: steve.watkinson@auckland.ac.nz  
 
Hazel Yu - Apollo Programme Coordinator 
Email: hazel.yu@auckland.ac.nz  
 
Please feel free to share this informa�on with other staff and schools, your students, and parents,  
encouraging them to take advantage of this excellent opportunity. 


